## Weekly Newsletter - 16/12/22

Here we are at the very last week of our school year! In many ways it has been a very challenging term for us but as always the Star community remains supportive. A particular highlight for me this term was the return of our winter market. It was so wonderful to have us all come together again despite the unpredictable weather. I am delighted to inform you that our Year 1 pupil with iGAS is now out of hospital and recovering at home. We wish him a speedy and full recovery. We have faced many attendance challenges this term and we hope that the next two weeks will give families time to recover from all the winter bugs going around. When we return on the 4th January 2023 we will be launching our brighter starts programme (more info included in this newsletter). We hope that this will really boost attendance and get all of us off to a happy positive start to the day.

I know that Christmas might be very challenging this year as our families face huge financial pressures. It seems like a good time to remind all our children that the important things in life don't cost any money. Spending time with family and friends, off our gadgets and devices and enjoying each other's company will be a welcomed change. So I would like to take this opportunity to wish all of our families a kind and compassionate festive period. I very much look forward to welcoming the children back on the 4th January 2023. Have a wonderful holiday season.

Best Ms Von EAT YOUR
BREAKFAST A
AT STAR! St

A breakfast snack for all at 7:50 am! Star will be providing a selection of breakfast options to boost energy levels and alertness, ready for learning.



















We are pleased to announce that we have rescheduled our postponed celebrations.

Please join us on the following dates to celebrate the festive season.

Year 1 will be performing at 1pm on Thursday 12th January.

Year 2 at 1pm on Wednesday 11th January.

